NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of CULVER CIVIL TOWN, Marshall County, Indiana, that the Town adopted an incorrect tax rate for its cumulative capital development fund. The Town Council will hold a re-adoption meeting on December 6, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. local time, at the Culver Town Hall, 200 East Washington Street, Culver, Indiana 46511, to adopt the following corrected budget, levy, and rate for the cumulative capital development fund:
                                     Fund                            Budget                   Levy                    Rate
Cumulative Capital Development
$89,000
$85,190
$0.0427


	


